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9 Oct 98

Chief Executive

Portsmouth Health Care Trusgt
St Jamesg'! Hospital

Locksway Road

Portsmouth

P04 8LD

Dear Mr Millett,

Re o~ CUNNINGHAM, Arthur Denis Brian

Thank you for your letter of 6 Oct. received this morning,
concerning the death of my step-father.

Although I have already spoken to your office this morning,
I am writing to confirm the existence of a significant error in
the attachment to my letter dated 2 Oct 98, having only just re-
read what was said.

The sub-heading "25-26 Sep" wrongly contains the statement
at the end "outside the time limit for registration of death",
This should be deleted and re-inserted at the end of the next
sentence headed "Z8 Sep".

I look forward o hearing the outcome of your investigation,
and I apologise for the error.

Yours faithfully,

Code A

C R S Farthing
Lieutenant Commander
Royal Navy

Copy to: Health Service Commissioner



